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Dear Secretary 
 
Thanks for review of municipal boundaries. 
 
I am requesting the following be seriously considered and be put in place. 
My municipal district is Laytown Bettystown. 
 
As Meath has only 21km of coastal area which is currently administered by two municipal districts. 
L/B has responsibility for most of this. While Ashbourne has responsibility for a small portion.In the 
old Slate district had responsibility for all of the coast. I respectfully request that is addressed by 
giving L/B full coastal area. 
 
Likewise Gormanston and Stamullin to be brought back L/B district. 
That Slate should become a new municipal district taking in Wilkinstown Drumcondra,Nober up to 
Cavan border. 
 
The number of Councillor be apportioned to population adjustments. 
 
Sincerely 
Tom Kelly 
Councillor Meath Co Co 
 
 


